## **CORVETTE GAZETTE - FEBRUARY 2022**

Central Oklahoma Corvette Club

## **From the President:**

January got off to a rocky start when I cancelled the club meeting due to the surge in COVID cases. The COCC board and officers did have a meeting, however. During this board meeting, the board made the decision to raise dues to \$40 per household. That was presented to the club membership at the February meeting and approved (see the February board and meeting minutes on the COCC website members only page).

During the February meeting, Kathy discussed several cruise and meet-n-eat projects she's working on. The first one is to Kat's Steakhouse in Lamont, OK March 5th. Check out COCC's Facebook group for information on this cruise and other road trips she is planning.

Near the end of the meeting, Peyton McGarraugh from Bob Moore Chevy arrived and spoke about their desire to sponsor the club. I look forward to working with them.

Check out both at the URLs below.

http://www.centralokcorvetteclub.org

https://www.facebook.com/groups/344962819799

## **Next Meeting:**

March 15, 2022 – Club meeting at Will Rogers Gardens